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  On May 13 a report was received of the theft of two aluminum ladders from a house renovation on KY 92 East.On May
16 a report was received of the theft of copper wiring from the McCreary County Water District's pumping station on
Reservoir Road. There were 6 large copper wires each approximately 250 feet long taken.On May 19 a report was
received of the theft of copper wiring and plumbing from a vacant residence on Alum Road.On May 20 a report was
received of the theft of a vehicle on Poplar Ford Road. The vehicle was located and returned to the owner.On May 20 a
report was received of the theft of a handgun from a residence on Alum Road. The theft occurred in 2010, and the owner
had just located the serial number. The gun is a Ruger 9mm model P85, serial number 303-60860. The information was
entered into the NCIC system.On May 26 a report was received of the theft of copper wiring from the old meat
processing plant on Poplar Ford Road.On May 28 a report was received of the theft of a wiring harness from a semi-truck
parked at the RECC lot. The harness was approximately 20 feet long.On June 11 a report was received of vandalism to a
vehicle parked at a residence on KY 92 East. The hood and fenders of the vehicle had been scratched. 
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